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Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)

From: Public Comment <Comment@adeq.state.ar.us>
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 7:10 AM
To: Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)
Subject: Fw: Reg 6 comment

 

From: aadaprez <aadaprez@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, August 31, 2024 5:55 PM 
To: Public Comment 
Subject: Reg 6 comment  
  
No more CAFO's on Buffalo National River watershed!!! 
Jerri A Holmes  
1756 NC 8643 
Parthenon AR 72666 
 
 
 
Sent from my Galaxy 

 


